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Issues regarding hardware 

For issues from parents or students regarding hardware (device does not power on or keyboard not
working) staff members will need to contact the tech liaison at their school.

Issues regarding software

For issues from parents or students regarding software (student can't log into Clever or log into
PowerSchool) staff members should direct the parent or student to their teacher first. If the teacher is
unable to resolve the issue they can then contact the tech liaison at their school for additional assistance.
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